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Manufacturer’s Certification Statement

Wincore Windows & Doors, located at 250 Staunton Avenue, Parkersburg, WV 26104, certifies that
certain exterior windows that meet the ENERGY STAR® Most Efficient window qualifications, and
exterior doors that meet ENERGY STAR® criteria for the climate zone in which they are instalted may
be eligible for the tax credits as set forth in the extension of the American Taxpayer Relief Act of
2013.

To qualify for the extension of the tax credit, exterior windows must be certified ENERGY STAR®
Most Efficient, exterior doors must meet ENERGY STAR® criteria, and the products must be
installed in your principal residence between January 1, 2023 and December 31, 2025.
Homeowners may claim the maximum annual credit every year that eligible improvements are
made through 2025.

For more information on this tax credit, please visit:
https://www.energystar.gov/about/federal-tax-credits/windows-skylights
hitps://www.energystar.gov/ahout/federal-tax-credits/exterior-doors

Homeowners must include the 4-character Qualified Manufacturer ID (QMID) Code for 2025
window and door installations when claiming the Energy Efficient Home Improvement Credit,
specifically on Form 5695.

Wincore Windows & Doors Qualified Manufacturer ID Code: V3C3

It is also important for the homeowner to retain this certification statement as well as the purchase
receipt and National Fenestration Rating Council (NFRC) label for each eligible window and door,
as it may be requested by the Internal Revenue Service (IRS).

This document is only intended to certify that Wincore Windows & Doors offers ENERGY STAR®
Most Efficient qualified window options, and ENERGY STAR® rated door options. This document is
not an assurance that a homeowner will qualify for any tax credit. Wincore Windows & Doors
assumes no liability regarding the homeowner’s ability to obtain tax credits. Wincore Windows &
Doors does not intend to and is not providing legal or tax advice. Wincore Windows & Doors
recommends that purchasers consult with their own tax advisor and/or the IRS to determine
whether products purchased for a particular application qualify for the tax credit.
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